
 
 

 

Wattles Update 
January 10, 2020 

(248) 823-3400 

Absence Line: (248) 823-3401 

Office Hours: 8:05 a.m. – 4:05 p.m. 
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Next Week’s Events:    
 
MONDAY, JANUARY 13  

 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 14 

 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 15 

 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 16 

PTO Meeting 6:30 pm-Media Center  
 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 17 

 

 

  
ADDITIONAL COMMENTS  

 
Kindergarten Round-Up: Wattles has begun to identify Kindergarten students for the 2020-21 school year. 

Enrollment packets were mailed out on Monday for students who are currently on our list.  If you have a child 

who will be five years old on or before September 1, 2020* please call the Wattles office at 248-823-3400 to 

place your child on our incoming Kindergarten list and receive an enrollment packet. Please see the flyer below 

for more details.  

Wattles Talent Show: Our Wattles Talent Show rehearsal/try-out is on February 19, 2020.  To sign up 
for an audition time, please visit www.wattlestalent.com  by Monday, February 3, 2020.   We usually 
have around 50 acts--ranging from singing, gymnastics, soccer dribbling, comedy, dance, karate, and 
the list goes on.  It is a great way for students to gain confidence and highlight what special skills they 
may have. 

MLK Day:  The Troy School District is once again collecting fleece (2.5 yards) to make blankets. We have a 

box located in the front hallway across from the office.  Remember these blankets will be used children, 

veterans and adult patients, so think about patterns that would appeal to these groups.  They are also 

collecting supplies for troops such as socks, foot powder, wet wipes etc. Please see the attached flyer below 

for more details. 

 

 

http://wattles.troy.k12.mi.us/
http://www.wattlestalent.com/
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https://stmelsacademy.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/08/january-clipart.jpg&imgrefurl=https://stmelsacademy.org/universal-pre-k-c/january-clipart/&docid=-GJMGsBh6qqfsM&tbnid=h-fujXF3y-PS_M:&vet=10ahUKEwjrwoCR99vfAhUJeawKHf3YDKkQMwhtKAcwBw..i&w=1122&h=826&safe=strict&bih=724&biw=1128&q=january&ved=0ahUKEwjrwoCR99vfAhUJeawKHf3YDKkQMwhtKAcwBw&iact=mrc&uact=8


 
 
Incredible Kid Nominations: It’s that time of year again to recognize the Incredible Kids of Troy!  On 

Wednesday evening, February 19, 2020, the Troy Community Coalition will celebrate its 19th annual 

Incredible Kid event.  This event recognizes children, in grades K – 6, that have made a positive impact in 

their community.  Many civic leaders, in addition to Mayer Ethan Baker and Dr. Rich Machesky will attend 

and honor these amazing children.  Nominations must be submitted by January 24, 2019 to the Coalition. 

Please see the nomination form below. If you have any questions regarding nominations, please contact 

Marianne Wiwel at 248-823-5205.  

 

5th Grade-Troy Fitness Run: Mark your calendars! The Troy Fitness Run will be Saturday, May 16, 2020 

at Boulan Park beginning at 9:15 am. Registration begins in February. Please see the flyer below for more 

details. You can also check out information at: Troy Fitness Run 

 

Bus Drivers Needed: The Troy School District Transportation department is in need of bus drivers.  

Interested applicants can apply at the Troy School District Transportation Office located at 120 Hart St, 

Troy, MI 48098 between the hours of 7:00 am and 4:00 pm or contact us at 248-823-4054. Please see the 

attached flyer below for details.  

 

Needed Clinic Clothes: Now that cold weather is upon us, we are in need of both boys’ and girls’ pants and 

tops in our clinic.  Pants with elastic waistbands are preferred.  Any donations are greatly appreciated.  

 

Recess- Inside or Outside: Troy School District policy states that there will be no outdoor recess when 

temperatures are below 15°.   It is important that children dress appropriately: boots, hats, gloves and/or mittens 

and a warm coat (please label).  All students are expected to participate in recess. Fresh air, physical play and 

exercise helps develop fitness and is important to children’s ability to focus during learning times. Generally, if a 

child is well enough to attend school, he/she is well enough to go outside for a short recess period to take a break 

and get some fresh air. 

 

Drop Offs/Indoor Lineup: We started indoor line up due to the cold weather.  Students should NOT be 

dropped off before 8:30 am as there is no adult supervision before this time. We appreciate your cooperation 

on this policy.  

 

Box Tops for Education: Thanks to all those students and parents who have already turned in their Box Top 

collection sheet.  Please continue to collect Box Tops and download the app so you can begin scanning 

receipts. The introductory letter you received previously explained how the Box Top collection is in the 

process of going digital.  We would love every family to turn in a collection sheet based on items you 

already purchase that participates in Box Tops. Funds will be used to recognize staff throughout the year.  

 

WatchDOGS: If you would like to volunteer for our WatchDOG program, (dads/significant males) a link to 

our sign up genius was sent out earlier this week and can also be found on the Wattles Website. You will 

need to turn in an ICHAT form with a copy of your driver’s license to the office a minimum of two weeks 

before your volunteer date. Once you have done that and would like to volunteer, you can click on the link: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e094dacab29a6fc1-wattles 

 
Lunch Account Balances-We have several negative lunch balances.  Please be sure to put money on your 

child’s account if you receive a low lunch balance notice.  

 

If your child is Absent or Tardy: Please leave a message on the ABSENCE LINE at  

(248) 823-3401 if your child will not be in school for any reason, or if he/she will be late. The absence 

line is on 24/7 for your convenience. Please do not call the main number to report an absence. When 

calling, please leave the child’s name, (spell the last name) teacher’s name, day/date, and a brief 

explanation for the absence.  

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.troyfitnessrun.weebly.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7CSKreza%40troy.k12.mi.us%7Cbd2d1c3e60d0430165ea08d7944d8c9d%7Ced045b1c4efb46ee8aad05c7d39700cb%7C0%7C0%7C637140933110106983&sdata=NMCUiYKP3iAvdEdDWYVY7Yde1wmRWzs8icG3sh1pdzs%3D&reserved=0
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e094dacab29a6fc1-wattles


 
 
 

 

Wattles PTO: As a parent or guardian of a Wattles student, you are automatically a PTO member! As a 

member, you are welcome to participate in any (or all!) of the many wonderful PTO events 

that take place throughout the school year. Children love it when their parents are involved 

at their school. While volunteering, parents enjoy the opportunity to meet other parents 

and share similar trials and tribulations of raising kids. Please feel free to contact our PTO president, Mrs. 

Lyons at Elizabethlyons08@gmail.com to inquire about how you can get involved. 

 

 

Lunch/Breakfast Menus: Please see the attached breakfast and lunch menus below.  

 

Medications for 2019/2020 School Year: Remember, If your child takes medication during the school day, 

your child’s physician needs to complete an “Authorization for Medication” form (available on the Wattles 

website—” Forms”). This form must accompany any medication to be distributed during school hours. For 

students with allergies requiring an EPI pen, a FARE form must also be completed.  All medicine MUST be 

brought (in its original bottle/box/container) to the office by the parent. Children may not bring any 

medication to school, including over-the-counter cough medicine, etc., without an “Authorization for 

Medication” form on file in the school office. 
 

 

Lease Expirations:  If you are currently leasing an apartment or home and your lease has expired, you must 

provide an updated lease to the Wattles office.   

 

Moves:  If you have moved, you must provide the Wattles office with your new proofs or residency. Please 

contact the Wattles office to notify them and obtain details on the necessary paperwork you need to submit. 

 

 

CAT Award Winners: Every day students can earn a Wattles Wild C.A.T award (C.A.T. stands for Caught 

Acting Terrific) by demonstrating one of our Wattles character pillars of:  1) Choose Kindness; 2) Pursue 

Excellence; 3) Work for the Common Good.  All students who received a C.A.T. award are entered into a 

drawing and have a chance to win a prize from our treasure chest on Wattles Wednesdays.  Winners this 

week are:  

 

K-Ella Kristensen 

 

1st-Dhiraj Suhas Kummari 

 

2nd- Dhruv Shenoy 

 

3rd- Nirantar Raundal 

 

4th-Kelsey Martin 

 

5th- Diana Shubelyak  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Elizabethlyons08@gmail.com


 
 
 

 

 

Looking Ahead:  

 

 

 

January 20-No School-MLK Jr. Day 

 

January 22-5th Grade Band/String Concert-Athens Gym-7:00 pm 

 

January 23-3rd Grade to Cranbrook-9:00-3:00pm 

 

February 4-5th Grade “Got Caught” Program during school day 11:00-12:00 

 

February 5-Early Release Day-12:39 Dismissal- PTO Meeting 8:45 am-Media Center—4th Grade Trading 

Day 11:00-12:00 pm (Gym)-PTO Dining for Dollars  

 

February 14-Pajama Day!  

 

February 17 & 18-No School -Mid Winter Recess  

 

February 19-School Resumes-Full Day---Talent Show Rehearsal/Try Outs (Stage/Gym 6:00-8:00) 

 

February 25-5th Grade Tar Wars Presentation during day-Hearing Screening begins for grades K, 2, 4  

 

February 26-Early Release Day-12:39 Dismissal -PTO Dining for Dollars  

 

March 5-4th Grade Disability Workshop (during school day) 

 

March 6-No School-End of Marking Period #2/3 

 

March 11-Kaiser Fun Day Pictures (am) 

 

March 12-PTO Meeting-6:30 pm-Media Center 

 

March 19-1/2 Day-12:29 Dismissal-Afternoon and Evening Conferences (by invitation only)  

 

March 24-3rd Grade Concert 6:00 pm-Stage/Gym 

 

March 25-Early Release Day-12:39 pm Dismissal-Talent Show 6:00 pm (Stage/Gym)  

PTO Dining for Dollars    

 

March 27-Spring Family Fling!  6:00-8:00 pm  

 

March 31-1st Grade to Macomb Center for the Performing Arts 9:15-11:40  

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


